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<\\Q Call for help

Do you think county government in Big Horn
County should be more representative of the people?

Here’s your chance to put your time where your
mouth is.

Dave Seder, the chair of the Big Horn County
Government Study Commission, has been trying to
generate interest in the establishment of “community
councils.”

There would be three community councils, each
consisting of three volunteers who would bring the
concerns of their districts to their respective county
commissioner. ;

Under Montana law, the study commission has
the right to recommend this change to the county
commissioners, who then could pass resolution and
make the councils a reality.

Seder and others who have been involved in the
government study thinkit’s a goodidea. “We’re mainly
looking for people willing to serve,” he said.

The study commission does not want to waste the
commissioners’ time by having them establish councils
upon which no one will serve.

Seder is asking people who would be willing to
serve on these councils to either call the county
commissioners at 665-3720 or Ellen Lundberg, who
serves as the study commission secretary, at 6657‘
1507. '



